
 

  

Dear Members of the MH Community, 

We are writing to extend our heartfelt gratitude to all the incredible members of our community 
and the local businesses for their unwavering support of the MH Library. Your generosity and 
commitment have been instrumental in helping our beloved library thrive, and we are deeply 
appreciative of your continued involvement. 

The Friends of the MH Library is a nonprofit organization composed of dedicated residents of 
the MH community who are passionate about supporting our local library. We are committed to 
enhancing the library’s resources, programs, and services, making it a vibrant and essential part 
of our community. 

Over the last few years, we have been able to carry out important projects, however, we still need 
your help. Your continued support allows us to maintain and grow the vital programs that enrich 
our community. 

We are excited to offer special recognition opportunities for donors. An annual tax-deductible 
contribution of $100 will secure your business featured on our website for one year. We will 
also be happy to recognize your generous support through our event promotions, book sales, and 
our Facebook page, reaching the wider community. 

Your involvement and generosity truly make a difference. Thank you for standing with us in 
support of the MH Library. Together, we can ensure that our library remains a cornerstone of 
knowledge, community, and inspiration for generations to come. 

With sincere appreciation, 

Ana Revilla, MD 
President, Friends of the MH Library 
 


